Headteacher: Mr Andrew Rees BSc



Contact: 01689 820101 office@saintolaves.net www.saintolaves.net @saintolaves

St. Olave's & St. Saviour's Schools Foundation

11 December 2019

Dear Neighbours

As our closest neighbours to the school's 'Fives' courts, I am writing to inform you that we will be starting some building works on this facility. These are predominantly to ensure the roof is sound and secure, and to provide 4 new courts for our pupils to play the game Eton Fives; a game that is part of the school's history, and which forms a key element of our boys' physical education provision. Planning Permission for these works was granted on 22 September 2015.

The contractors will begin preliminary preparations on the 16 December. We will make sure there are no works going on over Christmas. From January the main body of work will commence. The plans include on-site work from 7.00 am - 4.30 pm weekdays.

We do not anticipate that the works should cause you any disruption, but I wanted to make you aware in case you had any concerns once work begins. I have been assured by the company, Honeybourne Construction, that there should be no significant noise impact.

If you would like to raise any issues about the construction phase affecting you, please feel free to contact me at the school.

Please visit the school's website at http://www.saintolaves.net/forourlocalresidents for more information about this project.

Yours faithfully

Liz James

School Business Manager



